
 

 

5 year Housing Land Supply 
 
Since the discussions at the hearing sessions, the Council has updated various 
evidence based documents concerning a 5 year Housing Land Supply.  All documents 
are now available on the website.   
http://shropshire.gov.uk/planning-policy/samdev-examination/documents-relating-
to-the-hearing/ 
 
Interested parties that made representations on the submission SAMDev Plan 
concerning five year Housing Land Supply are invited to make further written 
submissions.  It should only be necessary for you to do so if the updated evidence 
affects your original representation.   
 
In considering the evidence and your response, please note that the following 
comment from the Council: 
 
‘The Council confirmed in the Hearing session that 31st March 2014 was the base 
date for sites counted, so new permissions for sites not already in the system were 
not being counted. On this basis, there is no need to consider permissions lapsing 
since 31st March. If submitting information on lapsed permissions, the Council would 
also wish to submit information on new consents granted. The Council will be 
collating this information as part of the update for 2015, but does not currently have 
the resources to do an interim review (which would include further site visits and 
other checks).’ 
 
Please respond to the Programme Officer by 9 February 2015. 
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